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August 25, 2009

Mr. John Van Eschen

Manager, Telecommunications Department
Missouri Public Service Commission

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

VIA ELECTRONIC CORRESPONDENCE

RE: File No. KA-2010-0033
Dear Mr. Van Eschen:

Time Wamer Entertainment-Advance/Newhouse (TWEAN) dba Time Wamer Cable filed
a notice of change application to and was granted authority by the Missouri Public
Service Commission to provide video service in the city of Independence on August 11,
2009. The effective date for state video authorization was October 1, 2009.

Upon review of the current local franchise between Time Warner Cable and the city of
Independence, it has been determined by both parties that the existing agreement is set
to expire on September 4, 2009. Accordingly, we request that the effective date of the
approved state video authorization be changed from October 1, 2009 to September 4,
2008.

If you require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at
816.222.5821.

Sipgerely, ?

Damon Shelby Porter
Director of Public Affairs

cc: Robert Heacock, City Administrator, City of Independence
James Harlow, Director of Finance and Administration, City of Independence
Mark Johnson, Sonnenchein



